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Andrea Gyger

From:

Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 2:48 PM

To: Andrea Gyger

Subject: Free Speech Forum

Andrea, 
Here are some of my thoughts on Campaign Finance as someone who has just run for office.  (Denver School 

Board) 
  
We need to make Campaign Finance Rules as clear and simple as possible.  I want to make running for office 

easy.  It is  
brutal work to run for any elected office.  We have difficulty recruiting people to run for that reason 

alone.  When the run into 
the confusing Finance Rules, they don't run for office.  They run for the door.  Thank you for setting up this 

forum. 
  
John Daniel 

  
Denver, Co  80223 

 
  
  
 




